
30th August 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope you have enjoyed the Summer holiday in spite of the weather. 

We return to school on Tuesday 5th September at 8.45am. The gates will open 
at 8.40am and the children from Y1-6 will make their way in either entrance 
independently as usual and parents/carers will bring Nursery and Reception via the 
Lawton Moor Road entrance and drop off at the door of the classroom. 

HOME-TIME. We are removing the one-way system. Lawton Moor Road only 
will be open for entrance and exit at 3.10pm. Nursery and Reception 
parents/carers will collect the children from where they are dropped off in the 
morning. This means that the site is secure and we have enough room at the Lawton 
Moor Road end for two way entrance and exit safely. Many thanks for your co-
operation. 

Just a reminder about P.E kit. Please make sure that your child has the right P.E 
kit. (blue/black P.E shorts and not cycling shorts, plain white t-shirt, pumps or 
trainers and blue/black tracksuit bottoms in the Winter). There is not a requirement to 
wear P.E kit on a Monday now as we are teaching P.E throughout the week and the 
children will get changed each time. Full school uniform and school shoes not 
trainers please as we start a new school year. 

We are all looking forward to next week and a happy and successful year. 

I will see you all then. 

With prayers, 

 
Sarah Yates 
Headteacher 
 


